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                   Friday 24th February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

RE: Fare-Share Market 

 

Recently, our Friends of Woodhill have been collecting parent and pupil voice on ways 

they can help improve at Woodhill. Lots of feedback gained was around our FareShare 

Market on a Friday. While we understand that it is a staple of our community, we want to 

ensure that as many people as possible are able to access it fairly.  

 

From Friday 24th February, our FareShare market stall will be in our new Community Hub, 

located in The Groves building on our Lower Key Stage 2 playground. We will also ensure 

that it will be opened at 3:05pm every Friday to allow people to view the food stall before 

collecting their children.  

 

Similarly, we had some parent and pupil voice about the devastating Turkey-Syria 

earthquake. KS2 children were passionate about ensuring that as a community we were 

able to fundraise and donate to the Disasters Emergency Committee. Children decided 

that for the next two weeks, all money from FareShare will go towards this fundraising effort.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Miss Mapp 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


